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PRIVATE AND SPECIAL LAWS 

OF THE 

STATE OF MAINE. 

1885. 



PRESUMPSCOT WATER POWER CO.-BOSTO:-r & MAINE EXPRESS CO. 

An Aot to amend seotions ooe and fonr of ohapter sixty-fonr of the Private nnd Special 

Laws of the yoar eighteon hnndred onel sevonty.oight, entitlod "An Aot to 

inoorporate tho ProsUlllpsoot Water Power Company." 

Be it enacted by the Senate and House of Rep1'esentatives 
in Legislat'lI1'e assemble(l, as follows: 

SEOT. 1. Section one of chapter sixty-fol1l' of the private 
and special laws of the year eighteen hu'ndred and seventy­
eight, entitled" An Act to incorporate the Presl1ll1pscot vVater 

Power Company," is hereby amended so as to rend as follows: 
'SECT. 1. Samuel D. 'Varren ai1C1 Charles Fairchild of 

Boston, Samuel H. Lisk, N nthnn vVeston, Dennis vI'. Clark 
aud vVilliam R. vVood, of Portland, Lewis P. vVarren, 
'Villinm L. 'V nrren and George L. vVurren, of vVestbrook, 
and vVillium A. Russell of Lawrence, their associates and 
Sllccessors are hereby constituted a body corporate by the 
nume of the Presull1pscot VI' uteI' Power Company, and shall 
have and enjoy nIl the rights und powers of similar corpora­
tions, Hndmay have a capital stock not exceeding one hundred 
thousand dollars.' 

SECT. 2. Section foul' of said chapter is hereby amended 
so aOi to rend as follows: 

'SEOT. 4. That for the purposes named in thiOi act, said 
corporation is authorized to purchase, have, hold and enjoy, 
ill fee simple or any less estate, 1u1ll1s, tenements aml estates, 
real, persona1 or mixed, to the amount of' one hundred thou­
sand dollars, with the right to sell and convey the same in any 

fOl'm.' 
Approyeu February IG, 188.;. 

An Act to inoorporate the Boston and Maine Express Company. 

Be it enacted by tlte Senate and House of Rep1'esentatives 
in Le[fislatm'e assembled, liS follows: 

567 
CHAP. 406 

Sec. 1. cli. 01, 
private laws of 
1878, amended. 

COl'porators. 

Corporate name. 

Powers, 

Capital stock. 

Sec. 4 amended 

Authorized to 
twltl real nmi 
persooal estate. 

SEOT. 1. Frank ,Tones, James T. Furber, Payson Tucker, Corporalors. 

George P. "Tescott, Frederick Robie, Joseph R. Bodwell, 
Orville D. Bakel', George C. '¥ing, E. R. Burpee, F. H. 
Clerglle allll Joseph H. Manley, their associates and SLlccessorOi, 


